Parent Involvement Association
In Attendance: Please see School Council Meeting October 2023

Call to Order at 7:14PM

Approval of Agenda First Rebecca Klippenstein, Seconded by Louise Loh
Approval of Minutes from September’s Meeting

First Rebecca Klippenstein, Seconded Louise Loh

Treasurer Report Read by Rebecca on behalf of Rhonda

General $19, 319

Hot Lunch $5,212.70

Casino $8,662.16

Playground $5,000 plus community grant of $1,000 that must be used prior to year end

OLD BUSINESS
$1,000 grant discussion

Accessible playground is too expensive at this time to use this grant towards

Suggestion from Louise Loh to set up a rubber pathway to make more of the grounds
accessible
There may be a grant to help with this option, Tanika to look into this

Discussion of upkeep during the winter - Grade 4 leadership may be willing to do this if we
provide shovels, also other students might be interested in helping shovel if it was seen as a fun
activity.

Tanika suggested looking at placing musical equipment addition to existing playground at lower
level to make it more accessible
Further discussion needed at November meeting

Last Casino was in 2021, our eligibility form needs to be resubmitted ASAP
Tanika and board to complete this

NEW BUSINESS

Hot Lunch - September seen 276 orders

68 of these were paper orders, family seem to support the option of a cash form

Ken'’s catering may not be used in the future unless a solution can be made to keep food
warmer

November order closing October 24

Pancake, movie and PJ day coming up in November

FunScrip Fundraiser



Closing end of October for paper orders
Online orders to remain available after this date

Other fundraising suggestions

Soup Fundraiser will be November 20 - December 1

Glow Dance purposed time March 2024

Taco in a bag

Mother’s Day Spring Market

Cash Calendar - has been done in the past usually raising $3000

50/50 at both Christmas Concerts

Santa Shop coming up soon and everything is prepared

Tanika will be looking into setting up our own paypal account so we can use that on hot lunch
instead of redirecting

Safety Strips on Playground
Tanika taking care of looking up cost for the tape and we are hoping for nice enough weather to
adhere

It was requested to note that the voting positions for PIA decisions are only by the elected
officials

Chair

Vice Chair

Secretary

Treasurer

Hot Lunch Chair

Meeting Adjourned at 7:45PM



